
 
 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Children’s Centre Foundation Thunder Bay’s Board of 

Directors. We believe it will be a rewarding experience for you and provide you with an 

opportunity to be proactively involved in improving children’s mental health.  

We encourage you to review our website, found at www.childrenscentrefoundation.ca to 

learn more about the Foundation and our role within the community. We welcome any 

questions you may have about the Foundation or the responsibilities of Director.  

Please use the following link to complete the online application form:  

www.surveymonkey.com/r/PCVVRJX 

Contact our Foundation Coordinator, Dayna Pupeza at (807) 343-5035 or 

dpupeza@childrenscentre.ca should you have any difficulty accessing the link, or if you 

wish to complete a paper version of the application form.  

Once received, your submission will be reviewed by our Nominating Committee, who 

will contact you directly. Thank you again for your time and interest in Children’s Centre 

Foundation Thunder Bay.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dayna Pupeza 
Foundation Coordinator 
Children’s Centre Foundation Thunder Bay 
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